
Our Philosophy        
 
  At Kids United OSHC our aim is to enhance the lives of the children and their families by encouraging 

creativity and learning through diversity. 

We provide a high quality care service with a focus on play, social interactions and recreation. 

We believe that children are capable, competent and active learners, and important contributors to 
their community. Our service values the importance of childhood as a significant stage of human 

development in its own right as well as the foundation for all later learning and development. 

In our work we seek to contribute to all children realizing their promise and potential, both now and 
in the future. We believe that positive outcomes for children can best be achieved in environments 
and communities that are free from discrimination, where children can feel they belong and can be 

safe, and where their rights and views are respected. 

Our belief in equity and social justice is expressed in our work with all children. We support our staff 

expertise they need to contribute to equality of outcomes for children. 

When families are strong and caring, children can experience the complexities of life in safe and 
secure ways. Our vision acknowledges the critical role of families in raising children. In our work we 

seek to recognize, support and advocate for families in order make this vision a reality. 

As Educators we will actively seek to facilitate and provide enriching and diverse learning 
opportunities that will support children as they embark on a journey to make discoveries about 

themselves and their world. We will offer an inclusive environment experience the joy and wonder of 
childhood. 

The My Time Our Place Framework will inform the development of our Curriculum and continuous 
review on learning outcomes will be reflected in the program. 

At Kids United OSHC, we acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we work, live 
and play. We recognise their continuing connection to land, water and community. 

We pay respect to Elders past, present and emerging. 

We are committed to continuous improvement to ensure the best possible outcomes for all children. 


